
 

 

 

 

 

February 28, 1997 

 

 

HAND DELIVERED 

 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

JFK Task Force 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Ave, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

 

RE: Additional Information Request No. FBI-12 (Mark Lane) 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The staff of the ARRB has completed its review of files provided to it in response to our request for 

all file references to Mark Lane or the Citizens Committee of Inquiry.  We have found documents 

that, in the opinion of the staff, should be processed under the JFK Act.  These documents are 

identified on the attached list.  Any documents provided for review that do not appear on the 

attached list can now be returned to their proper place in the FBI filing system. 

 

In the event that any other documents responsive to this request are found, please provide them to the 

ARRB staff for review. 

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


